
Dear Mr. Or Ms.
    On Dec. 01, 1999, one case that we uploaded, FCC ID is JEBMX-UF1,
the confirmation number is EA96127, has some problem.  We choose the
wrong equipment code. What we chose is DCD. But the correct code is
TNB. We ask your kindness help to change the equipment code for us.
Please use TNB to replace DCD for us.


